Feb 21st '28

My dear Ernst:

I am sending you a copy of the Ger-

man edition of my book, "Zelda Marsh", which

I hope reaches you in good order, It goes
to you with much affection, for I enjoyed
meeting you, and lowved your wonderful music,
I can only hope that "Johnny" when it is pro-
duced at the "Met" in New York will impress
its audiences as much as it impressed me,

And I earnestly hope that circumstances will
permit me to be there to swell the applause

and to welcome you to the United States,










We are sailing to-morrow on the "Beren-
garia™ and for 2 month will be at the Chatham
Hotel in New York, and after that in our home
at Saratoga, California, Either in New
York or in California, I hope to hear from
you, and in any case, please always think
of me as one of your most emthusiastic
admirers and friends,

Sincerely,

//// "T?
T
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